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BOB DOLE June 19, 1967

Honorable Robert Dole
243 Cannon Building
Washington, D.C.

Dear Bob;

I want to compliment you, and the other Republican
Members on the Agriculture Committee, for your fine
work when the House considered amendments to the Food
Stamp Act.

On behalf of the Leadership and the other Members, I
want to extend my sincere thanks and gratitude for all
that you did,

Warmest personal regards.
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